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Baby Loss Awareness Week

People who have experienced pregnancy or baby loss
are encouraged to check if they are eligible for any
financial support as part of the Baby Loss Awareness
Week campaign. Parents who have sadly experienced
the loss of a pregnancy or baby and get tax credits or
certain benefits could be eligible for payments to help
ease some of the financial pressure this can bring.

This could be a Best Start Grant Pregnancy and Baby
Payment of up to £606 or the Funeral Support Payment
— which can help towards the cost of a funeral.

For more information on this
http://babyloss-awareness.org/

please visit

Or contact one of our experienced advisers on 0141 881
2032 for further assistance.
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Our Advice Adds up

Are you worrying about paying bills? You could be eligible
to apply for benefits or grants — and our advisers can help
with this.

Please call the office on 0141 881 2032 to speak to one of
our experienced advisers or to arrange an appointment.

For more information about the Advice Adds Up campaign,
please visit www.cas.org.uk/our-advie-adds-up

Warm Home Discount

The Warm Home Discount is a one-off £140 payment
applied to eligible customers’ electricity bills sometime
between October and April. It has been designed to help
reduce costs for those living on a low income or pension
over the winter months.

The discount will not affect your Cold Weather Payment or
Winter Fuel Payment.

For more information on this or to check if you are eligible
please contact our adviser Mark on 0141 881 2032 or email
Mark.Parsons@eastrenfrewshireCAB.casonline.org.uk
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